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Meeting request: the risks of the Swedish forestry model for climate and
biodiversity and Sámi peoples’ rights.

Dear President,

We have become aware that you are visiting Sweden this week, in order to meet with
the Swedish and Finnish Prime Ministers, as well as with representatives of the forest
industry. While we warmly welcome your visit, we are concerned that you will be
presented with a one-sided view of the Swedish and Finnish forest industry and the
state of our forests.

The Swedish Government is trying to claim that we have healthy forests, that the
Swedish forestry model is sustainable, and that logging our forests is key to
combating climate change. These claims are, at best, myths. Our forest has a worse
status and weaker protection than the EU average. No other country has such lax
legislation against clearcutting. It was also shameful that Sweden used the EU
Presidency to undermine the EU's work for climate, nature protection and biological
diversity.

The Swedish and Finnish Governments have heavily lobbied and tried to block or
weaken other important EU legislative processes, such as the Regulation on land,
land use change and forestry (LULUCF), the EU Deforestation Regulation (EUDR) and
parts of the EU Biodiversity Strategy, and are now behind in implementing the
needed steps for implementation of these legislations, such as identifying and
designating forest areas for protection.

These are a few of the many important facts about Swedish and Finnish forestry that
will not be presented to you during your visit. It is very important that the

Njalsgade 21G, 2.sal Stora Robertsgatan 20-22 A Sandakerveien 24C, inn E1 Rosenlundsgatan 29A, Box 151 64,
2300 København S 00171 Helsinki 0473 Oslo 104 65 Stockholm
Tlf 33 93 53 44 Puh 09-698 63 17 tlf 22 20 51 01 Tel 08-702 70 70
www.greenpeace.dk www.greenpeace.fi www.greenpeace.no www.greenpeace.se
info.dk@greenpeace.org info.fi@greenpeace.org info.no@greenpeace.org info.se@greenpeace.org

https://eeb.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/23-EEB-Assessment-SW-Presidency.pdf
https://eeb.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/23-EEB-Assessment-SW-Presidency.pdf
https://eeb.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/23-EEB-Assessment-SW-Presidency.pdf
http://www.greenpeace.dk
http://www.greenpeace.fi
http://www.greenpeace.no
http://www.greenpeace.se
mailto:info.dk@greenpeace.org
mailto:info.fi@greenpeace.org
mailto:info.no@greenpeace.org
mailto:info.se@greenpeace.org


Commission has the full perspective of our forests in order to make informed
decisions for the benefit of all interests and the environment. The Commission will
soon do the important work of classifying countries as low, medium or high risk as
part of the EUDR country benchmarking. This must be based on all relevant facts,
not only the view of the forestry industry.

We would welcome an opportunity to meet with you during your visit or at your
earliest convenience. We look forward to hearing from you.

Your sincerely,

Erika Bjureby
Program Director
Greenpeace Sweden


